RECEIVED
NOV - 8 2013

STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES
William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11t Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1102

November 7, 2013

Mr. David A. Gregory

Superintendent of Public Utilities

City of Gallatin, Department of Public Utilities
e-copy: dgregory@gallatinutilities.com

239 Hancock Street

Gallatin, TN 37066

Subject: Sanitary Sewer Overflow Response Plan
Gallatin Public Utilities
Wastewater Project Number: 13-0670
County: Sumner

Dear Mr. Gregory:

Receipt is acknowledged, on October 22, 2013, of 1 copy of the above-referenced plan. The plan describes the
actions to be taken by Gallatin Public Utilities to reduce the impact of a sanitary sewer overflow (SSO) on the
rate payers and the environment, as well as, to comply with applicable regulatory requirements. The division
finds this plan acceptable.

To expedite matters, please reference the assipgned wastewater project number 13-0670 on any future
correspondence. If we may be of any assistance, please feel free to contact Mr. Phil Simmons at (615) 532-0358
or by E-mail at Phil Simmons{@state.tn.us.

Sincerely,

ééxmf"
Voj in Janji¢
Manager, Water-Based Systems

cc: Water-Based Systems File
Ms. Christina Morgan, Environmentat Specialist, TDEC Division of Water Resources, Christina.D. Morgan@tn.go




